DEPARTMENT OF BIOCHEMISTRY
MAHARSHI DAYANAND UNIVERSITY, ROHTAK.

Corrigendum/Postponement of walk in Interview for the post of project
JRF in ICMR, Project
It is to be informed that the walk in interview for the ICMR funded project
sanctioned to Dr Vijay Kumar, which was scheduled to be held on 15.03.2013 at
L1:30AM has been postponed due to unavoidable reasons. Now the interview will
be held on 22.03.2013 4t 3:30PM at Department of Biochemistry. The candidates

who have already sent their cv need not apply again.
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